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As a new resident in Ballybeg, the following are some thoughts on what | like to see in the CCC Development Plan

2022-2028:

e Ariverside walk in Ennis: while there are some walkways alongside the river Fergus, there is potential for a
greenway / blueway riverside walk from Clarecastle right through the town and out the North side of the
town to conclude at Ballyalla lake. The spin offs from such blue/green ways are well documented.

e Footpath on the Clonroadbeg road east of the turn-off/junction to Ballybeg woods all the way to the

Kildysart Road

e Lighting on the Clonroadbeg road west of the turn-off /junction to Ballybeg woods all the way down to the

Kilrush road.

* Provision of a proper walking surface and street lighting on the ‘rocky road’ path from Clonroadbeg to the
Icarus roundabout and on through to Eire Og Gaa Club.

Many thanks

Peter Williams
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